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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

School Photographs 

 

The Tempest photographer is visiting Marish on Friday 1st October 2021. 

If you have more than one child and would like them to be photographed together, please inform the 

school office by email officemarish@marishandwillow.co.uk, before Friday 24th September.  This 

only applies to children who attend Marish Nursery and Marish Primary. 

 

Tempest Photography have asked us to remind parents/carers of the following: 

 

• Preferred method of payment is by cheque payable to Tempest Photography or via              
credit/debit card on-line. 
 

• Deadline for orders to the school is Monday 11th October 2021. 

 

• Late orders are to be sent directly to Tempest and there will be an extra charge of £4. 

 

• If you do not receive your photograph, please contact Tempest directly on 01736 752 
411(customer services) quoting Marish Primary School, your reference number (which is on 
your order form) and your method of payment. 

 

Please keep this letter for future reference. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A Court 

Headteacher 


